PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING |

A redevelopment is being proposed for 1946-1998 Glenaire
Drive, to construct 23 residential townhouses. You are invited to a
meeting to discuss the project.

Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 |5 SF homes to become
Time: 6:00 — 8:30 p.m. 23 MF homes. - cjk
Location:  Grouse Inn Meeting Room,

1633 Capilano Road, North Vancouver

The applicant proposes to rezone the site from single-family zoning
to a comprehensive development zone, to permit a 23-unit, three
storey, ground oriented townhouse project. Each home is between
1,700 and 2,300 square feet in size and includes two underground
parking stalls per home.

Notification flyers are being distributed to residents throughout
the Lions Gate towncentre and peripheral areas. If you would like
more information, contact Erik Wilhelm of the Planning Department
at 604-990-2360 or Robert Cadez, PC Urban Properties Corp.
at 604-282-6085. Please bring your questions and comments to
the meeting.

* This is not a Public Hearing. DNV Council will receive a report
from staff on issues raised at the meeting and will formally
consider the proposal at a later date.
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